
 

 

NOTICE 
 

Cancellation of Southern Region  
Joint Regional Planning Panel Meeting 

on Friday, 2 March 2012 
 
The Southern Joint Regional Planning Panel (regional panel) was scheduled to meet 
at 2.00 pm on Friday, 2 March 2012 at Goulburn Mulwaree Council Chambers, Civic 
Centre, 184-194 Bourke Street, Goulburn to consider the following development 
application:     
 

JRPP 2012STH004 - Goulburn Mulwaree Council, 174/1112/DA, 
Construction of a new sub-acute rehabilitation unit at Goulburn Base 
Hospital, 130 Goldsmith Street, Goulburn 

 
This meeting has been cancelled due to flooding in the Goulburn area and will be 
rescheduled at a later date. 
 
If you have any further enquiries please contact Suzie Jattan on (02) 9228 2060. 
 


